
Stogner, Michael 

From: Paul Lehrman [plehrman@westerngas.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2004 10:22 AM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: RE: NSP-1881 

Mr. Stogner-Question-Lance's F-RPC 19 #2 w e l l (API # 30-045-32626) which was approved by 
the BLM on 11-18-04, and Adm. Order f o r NSP bu NMOCD approved on 11-4-04, was spud l a s t 
week and has encountered downhole problems. The l o c a t i o n w i l l need t o be moved s l i g h t l y 
( w i l l s t i l l be l e g a l f o r PC and FC). The PC p r o r a t i o n u n i t w i l l be the NW/4 of Section 19. 
We are preparing t o resurvey torn, t o get a new C-102 and get a new APD t o the BLM f o r 
t h e i r approval. We a n t i c i p a t e moving approximately 50'or so the n o r t h . W i l l I need t o r e -
n o t i f y the surrounding working i n t e r e s t owners e t c . of the new l o c a t i o n as the NSP w i l l 
not a c t u a l l y change? Your i n p u t i s needed as the r i g i s on l o c a t i o n . I f we need t o r e -
n o t i f y the r i g can move t o another p e r m i t t e d w e l l . Thanks Mike f o r your help on t h i s one. 
Paul 
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Stocj ner, Michael 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paul Lehrman [plehrman@westemgas.com] 
Tuesday, December 28, 2004 9:00 AM 
Stogner, Michael 
RE: NSP-1881 

Mike-thanks f o r the c a l l and message. W i l l move l o c a t i o n today and once f i l e d w i t h BLM 
w i l l f o r w a r d APD and C-102 t o your o f f i c e f o r rev iew and change. Thanks a bunch. Paul 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paul Lehrman [plehrman@westerngas.com] 
Tuesday, January 04, 2005 7:58 AM 
Stogner, Michael 
RE: NSL-5153 

thanks! i have an approved apd f o r the f-r p c 19 #2Y. on the way t o you today, thanks f o r 
the help. paul 

O r i g i n a l Message 
From: Stogner, Michael [mailto:MSTOGNER@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2005 4:55 PM 
To: Paul Lehrman 
Cc: Hayden, Steven 
Subject: NSL-5153 

F i n a l i z e d d r a f t a d m i n i s t r a t i v e approval f o r Lance's NW Cha Cha U n i t #43 
(30-045-07864) attached: 

<<PC45.doc>> 

C o n f i d e n t i a l i t y Notice: This e - m a i l , i n c l u d i n g a l l attachments i s f o r the sole use of the 
intended r e c i p i e n t ( s ) and may c o n t a i n c o n f i d e n t i a l and p r i v i l e g e d i n f o r m a t i o n . Any 
unauthorized review,use,disclosure or d i s t r i b u t i o n i s p r o h i b i t e d unless s p e c i f i c a l l y 
provided under the New Mexico I n s p e c t i o n of Public Records Act. I f you are not the 
intended r e c i p i e n t , please contact, the sender and destroy a l l copies of t h i s message. 
This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email S e c u r i t y System. 
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